WORLD SERVICE CONFERENCE LITERATURE COMMITTEE MAY 1979

Dear Fellow Members:

After years it has dawned on us that the reason that we don't have a basic text beyond the white pamphlet is that our fellowship has grown to include thousands of recovering addicts. No person or small group of persons can know NA completely. We each know only a pie-slice of the whole. We have to combine in this effort if we are to accurately compile a basic text. We must go to you, the concerned members of Narcotics Anonymous, for vital information before we can begin to compose the story of our Fellowship and our recovery from addiction.

We are writing to ask if you would help us in our drive for new literature for the Narcotics Anonymous program. We represent interested members from around the country and would like to add you to our mailing list. We will be sending out tapes. transcripts, and copies of review material that will be expensive to reproduce. We are forced to limit our mailing list to those actually concerned with the process of literature development. If you are interested and can form a literature committee in your area, please respond immediately. We are planning a special literature conference in the midwest this year and want to suit everyone's convenence as to the date and place we set.

We promise you wom't be left with another "committee" looking for something to do. There is plenty to do and it has helped us stay clean and sober. We are transcribing NA speaker tapes, creating new pamphlets relating to the needs of our members collecting stories and just noting down thoughts for one-liners and special viewpoints on NA recovery. This work is exciting - get involved. We're counting on You.

In loving Service,

Bo Sewell, Chairman WSC Literature Committee 391 Cranfill Street Marietta, GA 30060 (404)436-0953